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Dr. Babar Pins Op-Ed "We Must Create A
Community of Hope."

Dr. Muhammad Babar, MAC and DHC President, recently
submitted an opinion article to the Courier-Journal in collaboration
with the Reverend Dr. Bill Holmes. Titled “We must create a
community of hope in a post-Trump world to help America heal,”
the article is essential reading for anyone dedicated to
compassion and rebuilding a more inclusive community in the
years to come.

Visit the Courier Journal article here!

One quote reads: "It is our desire that we find a community of
hope as we sit down together. Hope is a strange phenomenon
giving reason for the cycle of life to keep on moving forward.
Hope for a better future for the coming generations has motivated
humans at all times and in all regions to keep on pushing." Thank you Dr. Babar for
sharing these universal truths with your community.

MAC and DHC Volunteers Provide Winter
Cheer to UP for Women and Children

Muslim Americans for Compassion and Doctors for
Healthy Communities volunteers delivered winter
scarves, caps, hot chocolate supplies and multiple
cases of bottled water to Uniting Partners for
Women and Children (UP) in Louisville, KY on
January 29th, 2021.
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UP's vision is to ensure homelessness is rare and
brief for women and children by providing a safe,
empowering space that offers the supportive
services and resources needed by women to
become self-sufficient. Their model is simple — partner with anyone and everyone who can
help to address the issue of family homelessness: congregations, individuals, cities and
counties, and businesses of all sizes. They provide comprehensive services for homeless
women and children: a safe space, showers, laundry, access to a restroom, phone,
mailing address, help obtaining vital documents and case management.

Donate to MAC


https://www.courier-journal.com/story/opinion/2020/12/31/creating-community-of-hope-in-post-trump-world/6549587002/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=252GQKG463FFL&source=url
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